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Houston SPCA, Harris County Constable Precinct 1 
Offering $5,000 Reward After Kitten Dumped Roadside  

The 3-Month-Old Feline was Struck by the Vehicle as Driver Fled the Scene 
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(HOUSTON) August 1, 2025 – The Houston SPCA and Harris County 
Constable Precinct 1 are seeking the public’s assistance following a 
distressing incident of animal cruelty. A Good Samaritan witnessed an 
unidentified woman abandon a 3-month-old kitten on the roadside near the 
corner of FM 1960 and Crosby Huffman Road in Huffman, Texas. As the 
woman drove away, the kitten was tragically struck by the vehicle. 
 
Photographs captured by the witness show the woman behind the truck before 
she returned to the driver’s seat and departed the scene. The injured kitten was rescued by the Houston SPCA’s 
injured animal ambulance and is currently under veterinary care for multiple fractures and a deep wound to her 
back right leg. Veterinarians are hopeful the leg may heal naturally.  If not, amputation may be necessary. 
 
To aid in this investigation, the Houston SPCA and law enforcement partners Harris County Constable 
Precinct 1 are offering a $5,000 reward for information that leads to the arrest and conviction of the individual 
responsible for this act of animal cruelty.   
 
Anyone with information is encouraged to call 713.869.SPCA or email info@houstonspca.org.  Report animal 
cruelty at www.HoustonSPCA.org or call 713-869-SPCA.   
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